
Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week.  

 

This Thursday is the last day of the second quarter. Friday will be a teacher workday. This means 

that there will be no school for students on Friday. 

 

We will continue with mid-year assessments this week. 8th grade and Math 1 students will take 

their math interim assessment this coming Monday. Remember that students will use their 

laptops to take the assessments. It is important that students have their laptops and that they are 

fully charged each day. 

 

Yearbooks are now on sale. I have attached a flyer to this week’s weekly email with more 

information. 

 

Please mark February 16 on your calendars. That evening we will host our annual winter student-

led conference night and student staff basketball game. More information will be coming soon.  

 

The basketball teams will play at home against Northern Middle on Monday and at Southeast 

Middle on Thursday. Wrestling will have a match at Northern Monday and at home against 

Southeast Middle on Thursday. 

 

We are looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS. 

 

Go Tigers! 

 


